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 RATIFIED 6
TH

 DECEMBER 2004 

 

MINUTES OF THE INTERIM BUCKINGHAM TOWN COUNCIL MEETING 

 HELD ON MONDAY 22
nd

 NOVEMBER 2004 at 7pm.. 

 

 

 PRESENT:  Councillors  J. Barnett 

H. Cadd   

Mrs P. Desorgher 

     D. Isham       

     R. Lehmann  

     G. Loftus 

     H. Mordue 

     Ms. R. Newell 

     Ms. H. Saul  

     Mrs. P. Stevens 

     Mrs C. Strain-Clark  

     P. Strain-Clark 

     R. Stuchbury  (Mayor) 

           

  For the Town Clerk Mrs K. McElligott 

 

 

 

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE. 

 

Apologies were received and accepted from Councillor P. Collins and from the Town 

Clerk who was representing the Town Council at the presentation of Chesham Town 

Council’s Quality Parish Status (Admin. Min. 44.2/2004).  

 

 

2518 DECLARATION OF INTEREST FOR ITEMS ON THE AGENDA 

 

There were no declarations of interest for items on the agenda. 

 

 

2519 RESULT OF THE BY-ELECTION  

 

The Mayor announced that Mr. Huw Rhys Lewis had been elected to the Town Council for 

the Buckingham South seat left vacant by the death of Cllr. Liverseidge. 

 

 

2520 TOWN MAYOR’S ITEMS 
 

2520.1 Mayor’s Award for Mr. Dennis Tunks 

The Mayor displayed the plaque he was to present to Mr. Dennis Tunks at the Buckingham 

Society meeting on 25
th

 November  “in appreciation of his 22 years of service to 

Buckingham’s Charter Fair and his selfless devotion to the town of Buckingham and its 

traditions”. 
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2520.2 Car Parking Charges 

Members felt that another attempt to suppress the imposition of parking charges was worth 

making as the original offer had included Western Avenue as well as Cornwall’s Meadow 

Car Parks and it seemed that Western Avenue was now to remain without charges. 

Members also expressed concern that an informal meeting between AVDC and Town 

Councillors had been represented to Cabinet as forming the Town Council’s position. 

The Town Clerk was asked to ask AVDC for a further meeting so that Councillors could 

report the results to Full Council on the 6
th

 December. Cllrs. Barnett, Isham, Lehmann, 

Mordue and Stuchbury expressed themselves willing to participate in the meeting. The 

Chairman of Administration would be kept informed while he was unavailable on sick 

leave. 

ACTION THE TOWN CLERK & NAMED CLLRS. 

 

 

Meeting closed at 7.20pm. 

 

  

CHAIRMAN.............................................   DATE........................................ 


